
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Eric Goulet

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- No

-- Comments --
Enough details supporting increase lack.
Forcing customers to have to dig through vague information is not being transparent.
Proposed price increase will have a significant impact to families in what are considered to be already hard times, 
especially those with larger families.


